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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Tom MHargett
Cc: Lee Dooley; Abhik Dutta
Subject: RE: 809 E Stanley Blvd, Livermare - Fuel leak Case RO0002524

Tom,
Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal on case R02524 is extended to August 31, 2007.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-4577

510-567-67%91 phone

510-337-9335 fox

jerry. wicknom@acgov.org

From: Tom Hargett [mailto: THargett@deltaenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2007 10:03 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Lee Dooley; Abhik Dutta

Subject: 80% E Stanley Blvd, Livermore - Fuel leak Case RO0002524

Dear Mr Wickham,

In your May 9, 2007 letter, you requested additional information regarding the closure request
submitted for this site by Delta on April 2, 2007. You requested that the additional information be
submitted by July 30, 2007.

As we discussed by phone today, we are requesting a 30 day extension for the submittal of this
information in order to fully address the issues raised. Thank you for your consideration of this
extension request.

Tom Hargett

Delia Consultants, Inc. -
175 Bernal Road, Suite 200
San Jose, CA
408-826-1868

Toll Free: 1-800-477-7411

Member of Inogen
www.inogenet.com
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